Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte
Health Service Executive

Deputy Brian Stanley TD,
Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

Re: PQ ref 4633/21

Dear Deputy Stanley,

| refer to your recent Parliamentary question.

Question;

Environmental Health

Health Service Executive

First Floor, Unit4 & 5

Nexus Building

Blanchardstown Corporate Park
Dublin 15

Tel: (01) 8976140
Fax: (01) 8976196

1/2/21

To ask the Minister for Health the staffing numbers for the HSE pest control services in

CHOS; and if there are vacancies awaiting to be filled.

Response;

The HSE does not provide any pest control services in CHOS8. This service is provided in

Dublin City and County only.

Yours sincerely,
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Shane Keane

Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer

Dublin North East



